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NSW BRANCH of ACNN 
presents…

A Virtual Seminar – 
“What do families really want us to know about 

their NICU experiences?” 

Presented by: 
• Justine Parsons, CNC, NICU, John Hunter Children’s Hospital and NSW Branch Chairperson
• Kristy Chesworth, NUM, NICU, John Hunter Children’s Hospital and NSW Branch Ordinary Member
 

Date: Wednesday 26th July 2023
Time: 7pm to 8pm (inclusive of open Branch Meeting)
Cost: ACNN members – free
 Non-ACNN members - $22
Registration essential – REGISTER HERE or scan the QR code

https://www.acnn.org.au/products/nsw-what-do-families-really-want-us-to-know-about-their-nicu-experiences/

	Slide Number 1

